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The Chair of the Scrutiny Committee, Councillor Freebody, has been notified,
in accordance with paragraph 10(1)(a) of the Local Authorities (Executive
Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to Information) (England) Regulations
2012, that a report containing a key decision relating to the Levelling Up
Fund will be considered by the Cabinet at its meeting on 1 December 2021.

The above matter was not included in the forward plan for consideration on
that date but, in accordance with the above regulations, such consideration
can now be undertaken.

The matter needs to be considered by the Cabinet on that date because
Government has recently announced the funding decision and there is a
need to progress projects to ensure all funding can be spent within the
allotted timeframe.

The Contact Officers for the report are:

Peter Sharp, Head of Regeneration, 07826 903742, peter.sharp@lewes-
eastbourne.gov.uk; and

Nathan Haffenden, Head of Commercial Business & Development, 01323
436422, Nathan.haffenden@lewes-eastbourne.gov.uk
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